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As a proud Oregonian, I strongly encourage you to SUPPORT HB 2965-5. It’s crucial 

that we safeguard Oregon’s coastal waters from the damaging effects of industrial 

aquaculture. Both history and science make it clear—urgent action is needed to 

prevent fish escapes and the pollution caused by net pens and cages. Let’s protect 

our waters before it’s too late. 


